


 

Hello, 

 

I am not sure if you are the correct person to direct this to. So please feel free to send me in another 

direction. I was a partially subsidized renter at Beekman on Broadway, up until Jan 2025. I am now 

receiving a very high move out bill despite, never having previously had any problems with getting back 

security deposits in the past. I was sent pictures showing a damaged carpet where I cannot identify the 

damage. I have tried settling this with them through their own channels but have been unsuccessful. I 

know in the Ann Arbor tenants rights book there are specific by-laws indicating what they are/aren't 

allowed to charge me for post-move out. I am just looking for some guidance with settling this issue. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 




